
Mr Gary Phillips 
Hon Secretary 
Dukinfield Golf Club        
            
    

Partnership Proposal 
Dear Mr Phillips 
As Secretary of Ashton on Mersey Golf Golf Club (herein identified as AOMGC) 
I am authorised by AOMGC Council to confirm their approval to the informal 
Partnership arrangement as outlined in your proposal dated 2nd February 2018. 
 

 Members of both Golf Clubs will be entitled to play at Dukinfield Golf 
Club and at AOMGC on Mondays to Fridays, and when permissible on 
Sundays, FREE OF CHARGE with prior arrangement by contacting the 
club’s professional shop and booking a tee time. This can be done 
through the BRS booking system to which both clubs subscribe.  

 

 Members of Dukinfield Golf Club will not be permitted to enter any of 
AOMGC Member competitions (unless they are Open competitions). If 
playing the course on any Ladies, Senior or Junior competition days, the 
Dukinfield Member shall give priority to the competition players. The 
same rules will apply to the members of AOMGC when playing at 
Dukinfield. 

 
 

 Members of both Golf Clubs will be allowed to invite a non- Member of 
their respective club on the condition that the guest pays the members 
green fee applicable to that club.  

 
We agree with you that this is a great opportunity for both clubs to come 
together in friendship through golf and to give their Members an unique 
opportunity to be able to play at two private Member golf clubs for the price 
of being a Member at one.  We also acknowledge that as both clubs are 
located in different areas of Greater Manchester, we can avoid issues such as 
competing against each other for new members. 
 
We agree that any promotional material prepared by either club’s marketing 
brochures for new Members can refer the Partnering agreement. 
 



We agree that the Partnership arrangement takes effect from 1st April 2018 
and will remain in place for a period of 12 months, after which time, both clubs 
can consider whether the initiative has been a success before committing to a 
further term. 
 
On behalf of the members of AOMGC we welcome this opportunity to work 
with Dukinfield Golf Club towards the mutual benefit of both our clubs. 
 
 
Kris Andrews 
Director of Golf. 
 
W T Hughes 
Hon Secretary 
 
For and on behalf of Ashton on Mersey Golf Club 
 
Ashton Lane 
Ashton on Mersey 
Sale, 
Manchester, 
M33 5QQ 


